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Kia ora. Tamainupo have never been involved in Huntly Quarries.

I cant make it today. I have significant grants to process. 

But let me know how you go today. The info becomes the baseline for us. 

Norm

On Sun, 21 Jun 2020, 5:03 PM Kate Madsen, <kate@pauaplanning.co.nz> wrote:

Kia Ora Norm,

 

WDC planner has contacted me to say they have sent notification to Tamainupo Hapu in
regard to this application, as apparently their tribal boundary is near the Huntly Quarry
site.

 

Is this correct/appropriate? Nicola Laurenson (WDC planner) has advised them that you
are involved, so you may hear from someone.

 

Andrew Rumsby (our contaminants guy) and I are meeting Emma Cowan (WRC) on site
tomorrow at 9am to take some water samples from the streams. We have asked for the
tests to be urgently processed. Again, you are welcome to join us. :)

 

Kind Regards,

Kate Madsen

Director – Paua Planning

Environmental & Social Impact Assessments - Resource Consents - Planning Advice and Action

Phone: +64 9 4422959

Mobile: +64 21 944583

Email: kate@pauaplanning.co.nz
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